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Respected Sir/Madam,
I am a Sydney taxi and hirecar driver for last 17 years. The existence of hirecars and the
usage of bus lanes is very crucial for the lively hood of  my family. 

Please allow the existence of this old profession which moves the businessman and the
elite of this state for the the better of the this great country.

Kind regards,
Gagan singh




